TOWN OF WARNER
MINUTES
November 11, 2013

Regular monthly meeting for the Town of Warner was called to order by Town Chairman Jim
Learman.

Supervisors present: Bruce Elmer, Rick Suda
Others present: Ralph Krultz, and Jerome Krempasky

Open Forum: None

The minutes of the October 14, 2013 meeting were presented and approved.

Treasurer report was presented.

Motion Rick Suda, seconded Bruce Elmer to pay all monthly bills as presented. Motion carried.

Motion Bruce Elmer, seconded Rick Suda to bill Lamar Zimmerman for 1% hrs. of grading the
manure of off Owen Ave at the non-resident rate of $100.00/hr. Motion carried.

Motion Rick Suda, seconded Bruce Elmer to hire Adam Krultz to help plow snow if needed when
members of the town board are unavailable. Motion carried.

Motion Jim Learman, seconded Bruce Elmer to purchase new lights for the town truck from
Menominee Truck. Motion carried.

Discussion was held on the application of the TRI project on Owen Ave. The town received the
grant, Will seek bids in the spring of 2014.

Next regular meeting will be held on December 9, 2013.

Motion Bruce Elmer, seconded Rick Suda to adjourn. Motion carried.

Jerome Krempasky, Clerk
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